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I am writing to express my strong opposition to HB1373, which seeks to impose restrictions 
on reproductive rights in the state of ND.  I believe this bill undermines fundamental rights 
of individuals to make personal decisions about their reproductive health and freedoms. 
At the heart of this legislation is the belief that the state should have authority over 
personal and medical decisions that should remain between a patient and their healthcare 
provider.  This bill undermines North Dakota’s commitment to personal freedom.  Our state 
should be a place that residents and their highly trained health care team are empowered 
to make their own healthcare decisions without fear of penalty from the state.    
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela Pittman 
Bismarck, ND 
 

 

 


